AT&T Services, Inc. mf1842@att.com
150 E. Gay St., Rm. 4-A
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Mary Ryan Fenlon T: 614.223.3302
at&t General Attorey F: 614.223.5955

March 2, 2011

Jay Agranoff, Attorney Examiner
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: AT&T Internet Services’ Request
Case No. 10-884-TP-UNC

Dear Mr. Agranoff:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that AT&T Internet Services’ Request for
Review filed on February 17, 2011, in the above stated docket is for an LRN for the
Cleveland rate center. In addition, AT&T Internet Services confirms its intention to return
any unused blocks of numbers to the numbering pool if the demand as represented does not
occur,

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please contact me if you have any
questions.

Very truly yours,

cc: Lori Sternisha
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